
Pete Harring
Washington

Senator Heather Sanborn, Representative Denise Tepler and distinguished members 
of the Committee On Health Coverage, Insurance and Financial Services.
   My name is Pete Harring from Washington, ME. I am not a lobbyist or a member of
any special interests group. I am an American citizen and a resident here in the Great 
State of Maine. I come to you today to ask that you vote “Ought Not to Pass” on LD 
1045  An Act To Support Universal Health Care. 
Thank you for your time, and I respectfully ask that you vote
 “Ought Not to Pass.” 
May you all have a Blessed day.
Pete Harring


